
ST. VINCENT & THE GRENADINES REGIONAL DISASTER 
VULNERABILITY REDUCTION PROJECT
Credit No.: 4986-VC CFC – PPCR Grant No.: TF010206/ SCF Loan No.: TF010207

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Consultancy Services of the design of the new alignment for Paget Farm Road in Bequia 
Reference No.: SVGRDVRP – C – QCBS – 20
St. Vincent and the Grenadines has received financing from the World Bank towards the cost of the Regional Disaster Vulnerability Reduction Project, and intends to apply part of the proceeds for consulting services. 
The consulting services (“the Services”) include design of the rehabilitation of the critical access road viz. Paget Farm Road in Bequia. A one hundred and forty meter section (approx.) of road is currently being undermined through coastal erosion, with collapse the inevitable outcome. The road is located about fifteen meters above sea level. The services will include pre contract activities eg. carrying out field investigations, review and preparation of engineering design, bidding documents. The above mentioned consultancy, with an estimated duration of twelve (12) months.
The Central Planning Division now invites eligible consultants to indicate their interest in providing the services.  Interested consultants must provide information indicating that they are qualified to perform the services (brochures, description of similar assignments, experience in similar conditions, availability of appropriate skills among staff, etc.). 
The short list criteria are: Firms should have experience in road design and sea defense with at least two successfully completed similar assignments during the past five (5) years.  Firms should have qualified professional staff in the following areas: Civil/Structural Engineering, Coastal Engineering (CE), Land Surveyors, and Geotechnical Engineering,. 
The attention of interested Consultants is drawn to paragraph 1.9 of the World Bank’s Guidelines: Selection and Employment of Consultants [under IBRD Loans and IDA Credits & Grants] by World Bank Borrowers , January 2011 (“Consultant Guidelines”), setting forth the World Bank’s policy on conflict of interest.    
Consultants may associate with other firms in the form of a joint venture or a sub-consultancy to enhance their qualifications. The associations should clearly indicate the form of the association (joint – venture or sub-consultancy; member in charge; other member/s and or sub-consultants). Joint ventures should submit letters of intent indicating their intent to form a joint venture if awarded the contract and shall provide the above mentioned information for each member of the joint venture.

A Consultant will be selected in accordance with the Quality and Cost Based Selection (QCBS) method set out in the Consultant Guidelines.

Expressions of interest must be delivered in a written form to the address below (in person, or by mail, or by fax, or by e-mail) by September 19, 2014.
The Director of Planning 

Central Planning Division

Ministry of Finance & Economic Planning

1st Floor, Administrative Building

Kingstown

St. Vincent and the Grenadines 
Tel: 784-457-1746 / 784-457-2182

E-mail: cenplan@svgcpd.com  / edfpmcu@vincysurf.com / scstewart@svgcpd.com
